

THAC WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 24 JULY 2020



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

As we start a new term, we also begin some new and exciting learning topics such as Space in Year 5 and Lifecycles in Year 1.

It's been a joy to hear from students and staff as they share highlights from the term break. Although there have been challenges in the community that have impacted on the usual holiday options, I wonder, what opportunities did you take during the holiday period? I've heard a mixture of creative and relaxing holiday highlights over the week including trips along the coast, spending time rediscovering a love of gardening and trying out new recipes in the kitchen. My 1 year old had fun sweeping and playing amongst the autumn leaves in our backyard most days.

We continue to pray for the community to be as safe and healthy a possible. Please partner with us and be in contact if you have any concerns as we are here to help.

Mrs Sandy Wheeler

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School